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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  
 

 

Mission of the Month:   

 
Though classes do not meet in 
classrooms-- students are still 
connected to their professors and 
classmates – learning, doing 
homework, taking tests and even 
socializing.  
In the same way, we are also 
staying connected to students. 
Some are still around campus, 
while others have gone home. 
Either way, we will still be meeting 
them and challenging them to take 
the next step in their walks with 
Jesus.  
It’s definitely going to take some 
work to establish new ways of 
meeting with and discipling 
students, but we are excited about 
these new methods of reaching 
students who are not 
geographically present. We’ve built 
our lives around reaching college 

students, and we’re not going to let 
this new coronavirus stop us now. 
So please pray for God to continue 
to move on campus. Even if the 
campus is virtual. 
As you may suspect, COVID-19 
has impacted His House in several 
important ways.  Due to the Stay 
Home, Stay Safe order issued by 
the governor of Michigan: 

1. We will not have any in-

person meetings or Bible 

studies until after May 28. 

Instead, we have found a 

variety of ways to connect 

with and minister to students 

remotely. We are discovering 

new ways of doing this every 

day! 

2. Our main office staff are 

working from home and we 

are still open during our 

usual business hours (9am to 

5pm) to receive phone calls, 

e-mails, and even mail. And 

really, we’re available after 

hours too. 

3. Our Ministry to the Point 

team is still excited to move 

into Cedar Point as soon as 

the park opens. They’re 

anxious to bring the Gospel 

to their co-workers there! 

4. None of this changes what 

we do – only how we do it. 

We are still building 

relationships with students 

and talking about Jesus! 

 

 

Shut-Ins 

Cinda Howell 

Eudora Shook 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Mathew Jennings  

 

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

June 14  following Morning 

Worship 

 

 

 

 

June 21st 

 

 

     Join us as we give thanks for 

the role of Father’s and most of 

all; for our Heavenly Father.  All 

Father’s present will receive a 

gift to help them “measure up”. 

 

 

    What do these all have in 

common?  They are NOW 

tools that Pine Run is 

using to minister to 

others.  Quite remarkable how 

this 153 year old congregation 

and 60+ year old minister have 

been led by Christ to adapt to our 

“new world”!    


